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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On behalf of North Mobile County PreK-8, I am excited to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year! We hope 

this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As we prepare to embark on another exciting 

educational journey, we are thrilled to have your child as part of our school community. This year our theme will 

be “TOGETHER WE GROW”. 

 

At North Mobile PreK-8, we believe that each child is a precious gift, brimming with potential and boundless 

curiosity. Our devoted team of educators is committed to creating a nurturing and engaging environment where 

your child can flourish academically, socially, and emotionally. We are thrilled to have your child as part of our 

vibrant school family. We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: 

 

- Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience 

- Completes all school assignments and homework assignments given by teachers 

- Reads at least thirty (30) minutes daily to develop a love for reading and improve literacy skills 

- Shares about their school day with you so that you are aware of his/her school life 

- Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject 

- Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school and try his/her very best 

 

Additionally, we invite you to become an active member of our school’s PTO. This gives you an opportunity to 

volunteer and contribute to school activities and programs that benefit our students and teachers.  

 

North Mobile PreK-8 is unique in its ability to educate a child from PreK through middle school. We firmly 

believe that effective collaboration between parents and educators is paramount to a child's success. We value 

your active participation in your child's education and warmly invite you to be part of our school community. 

Throughout the year, we will keep you informed about school happenings through newsletters, our school 

website, and our Facebook page. We encourage you to attend parent-teacher conferences, workshops, and school 

events, as they provide invaluable opportunities to engage with teachers, other parents, and your child's 

classmates. Please, feel free to contact me at any time. 

 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We are honored to have the opportunity to make a 

positive difference in their lives. If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. We value your input and are always here to listen.  

 

Please review our 24-25 Student/Parent Handbook along with the updated MCPSS Safety Plan regarding 

electronic devices and hoodies. Clear backpacks will NOT be mandatory until next school year. As the school 

year progresses, we will have many student-centered activities/programs and invite your family to join us. 

Again, welcome and we hope this will be a great year for all of us!  

 

#TITANSHARP 

 

Randall Reed, Principal 

 


